Unauthrised
removal of
electrical
fittings from
Government
buildngs.

POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 93

Instances have come to notice where electric installations have been removed from
Government buildings without the authority of the Electrical Department. this unauthorised
removal not only violates Electricity Rules but causes much difficulty for the Electricity
Department in maintaining their records. Handling of electrical installations by non-
technical personnel is also fraught with danger. In this connection the attention of all
officers is drawn to the Government Order Communicated to you in this office Memo. No.
11462 (2)-BG., dated the 25th May 1953. It is hoped that all officers under your control
should be strictly warned against such unauthorised removals and suitable action taken
against those who violate the rules.

(Previous Police Circular Order No. 12 of 1954)



